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Greetings From Basileus, Bro. Jerome Tinguee 

Happy New Year, 

As we move forward into this new year, our first order of 

business will be to celebrate Dr Martin Luther King Jr. ‘s 

Birthday. Rho Phi Chapter brothers along with thousands of 

others will march in a short parade where we pay homage 

to the life and legacy of this great man.  

Also this month, Rho Phi Chapter brothers will be attending 

our Fraternity's International Undergraduate Summit which 

will be held in Little Rock Arkansas,  January 16-19, 2020. 

Lets continue to support and take pride in what is uniquely 

ours. Rho Phi Chapter of  The Omega Psi Phi Fraternity Inc.    

 

 

International News 

• Lifting Of MSP Moratorium  

• Recommendation Procedures—2020 Grand  

      Conclave 



CHAPTER NEWS 

Rho Phi Chapter held its annual Christmas Party on Saturday, December 7, 2019. This year’s 

event was held at the home of Bro. Clarence Verdin and his wife, Carolyn.  

Christmas Party 



Rho Phi Chapter  partnered with the Times-Picayune/Advocate Newspaper’s Christmas Doll and Toy Fund to 

distribute nearly 2,500 fruit and snack bags to youth in the Greater New Orleans area.  Rho Phi Chapter also 

was one of the local sponsors of the annual event.  

Times-Picayune/Advocate Doll and Toy Fund 



 Rho Phi Chapter held its 11th annual Tech Tablets for Books  (formerly  Bikes for Books) program at Joseph Craig 

Charter School, on Thursday, December 19, 2019.  One male and one female student in the 4th, 5th and 6th 

grades whose reading improved the most were rewarded with technology tablets. The tablets were purchased 

with grant money received by The Omega Men Foundation. From the Entergy Corporation. The winners were: 

Candace Freeman/Damon Thomas (4th grade), Angel Bryant/Devin Thomas (5th grade) and Destiny Thomas/

Matthew Roche (6th grade). 

Tech Tablets For Books Program 



Rho Phi Chapter  On Monday, December 23rd, brothers of Rho Phi Chapter visited two local transitional 

housing shelters for women and children to give gift boxes with story book Bibles, gift cards and toy items 

that were donated by a local donor. The brothers were received with much joy and delight by the staff along 

with the children and their mothers who were tenants of the shelters. 

Christmas Gifts Giveaway To Local Shelters 



Initiation Anniversaries 

Congratulations to the following Rho Phi chapter brothers on the anniversary of their Initiation into 

Omega Psi Phi Fraternity in January. 

 

                        

 

  

  

 

 

January 11, 1992 — Bro. Michael Raymond — Rho Phi 

January 21, 1972  — Bro. Calhoun Moultrie Jr. — Rho Phi 

 

 

 



Healthy Living Tips 

From Dr. Tursha 

 

It's A New Year... 

It's a time where many of us have made decisions to improve ourselves over the course of the 

next 366 days (yes, 2020 is a Leap Year!)   

 

As we move into 2020, keep this in mind: 

1. We are multifaceted beings. So, focusing on just one aspect of your health is not the best 

option.  

2. Don't do it all at once. How do you eat an elephant? one bite at a time!  So, tackle aspects of 

your health in bite-sized pieces as well. 

3. Get your support system. All successful people have some level of support. EVEN those 

"self-made" people have a team of some sort. Don't try to "do life" alone. 

 
4. Starting is great, but continuing matters most!  It's what you do on a regular basis that makes 

the most impact! Creating better habits and traditions will make a world of difference in your 
health! 

 
Until next time, 
 
Live Better! 
 

 

https://drtursha.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ea63a62db975a8b64e07b5427&id=ddc50e9d0d&e=16174b7cb8


Condolences 

Rho Phi Chapter extends condolences to the following: 

Bro. Marion Floyd —passing of his sister, Ms. Roxanne Floyd, on December 23, 2019. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

——————————————————————————————————— 

Event:  Martin Luther King Birthday Walk 

Date: January 21, 2020 

Time: 9:00 am 

Location: TBD 

Address:  TBD 

Attire: Casual  

——————————————————————————————————— 

 

Upcoming Chapter Events 



Lifting Of MSP Moratorium 

INTERNATIONAL NEWS 





NINTH DISTRICT NEWS 



Ninth District Career Mentorship and Networking Program 



Contact Us 

  

          For more information on Rho Phi Chapter send an email to: 

          Bro. Keith Taylor/Chapter Reporter: reporter@rhophi.org 

 

          Visit us on the web: 

          http://www.rhophi.org 

 

          Or the chapter’s social media sites: 

           Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/rhophinola 

           Twitter: https://twitter.com/RhoPhiOPP 

           Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/rhophiomegas 

Rho Phi Chapter 2019-2020 Officers: 

Basileus: Bro. Jerome Tinguee 

Vice-Basileus: Bro. Charles Allen III 

Keeper of Records and Seal: Bro. Ernest Parquet Jr. 

Asst. Keeper of Records and Seal: Bro. Christopher Hamilton 

Keeper of Finance: Bro. Michael Wingate  Sr. 

Keeper of Peace: Bro. Steve Crandle 

Reporter: Bro. Keith Taylor Sr. 

Chaplain: Bro. Michael Raymond 

Parliamentarian: Bro. Kyle Augillard 

Immediate Past Basileus: Bro. Dana Walker 

Other Fraternity Officers: 

Immediate Past Grand Marshal: Bro. Terrence Augillard 

S.E. Louisiana State Representative: Bro. Rene Metoyer 


